
 
 

 

 

The merger by incorporation of Capitolium Srl has been executed 

 

 

 

 

Rome, September 4, 2025 – Today Caltagirone S.p.A., following the press release 

issued on May 19, 2025, executed the merger by incorporation of Capitolium Srl, 

based on the related merger plan already published and filed at the registered office, 

together with the other documents required under current legislation. The deed of 

merger will be available to the public within the terms and conditions set forth in 

current legislation. 
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